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Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 11:37 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: BL-13-00015 Haybrook

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

On 7/3/2013 12:18 PM, Jeff Watson wrote: 
BL-13-00015 Haybrook 
  
Could you please review the attached application KRD and City of Ellensburg for 
comments.  
  
Thanks, 
  
  
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
  
  
  
  
 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

Jeff, 
when I was working on my land files this morning I went and rechecked my sent mail. This 
Haybrook application BL-13-00015 DOES contain KRD irrigation ground. The attachement that 
was with your original email was for Ragland which does NOT have KRD irrigation ground. Make 
sense? 
Keli 


